
 

 

Newsletter:  02 19 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
We have availability on all  our Breakfast and Afterschool 
sessions should you wish for your child to attend. The 
current time & cost per session is: 
 
Breakfast Club  
8.00am until 8.50am    £3.50 without  
      breakfast  
      £4.50 with breakfast 
 
Afterschool Club 
3.15pm to 4.30pm    £4.50  
After 4.30pm    £8.50 
Whole session 3.15pm to 5.30pm £8.50 
 
If attending the Breakfast Club, please enter the school via 
the side door hall entrance. No booking is required for 
these sessions. 
However, we ask you please to notify the school should 
you wish to use the Afterschool Club. If you do not know 
until the day, please contact the school office before 
3.15pm, so that we can inform your child of the 
arrangements. This then makes it clear to all staff, your 
requirements, for your child’s care.  
 
FACEBOOK PAGE: 
School staff use our Bratton Fleming Facebook page as a 
regular way to communicate information, messages, trip, 
visits etc. to parents, carers and friends of Bratton Fleming 
school. We often share messages and photos. Please 
regularly check the Facebook page as we find more people 
check Facebook than they do the website. If we have to 
close for bad weather, this is a place we would announce 
what is happening with the school. 

Many thanks for your support 

Notices 

Dance Club 
There will be an after school dance club run by Mrs Tibble 
on Wednesdays (3.15 – 4.15pm), starting 4

th
 March. Open 

to Year 2 and above, maximum numbers 20. Parents need 
to sign up in the office. This club will continue in the 
Summer term, leading to an informal performance of songs 
from ‘Cats’ in the second half of term. This will be part of a 
bigger project involving the whole of Year 6 post KS2 tests. 
 
Book Swap The monthly book swap will now be held next 

Friday 7th February. A book swap is a great way for your 

child to find a new book to read, to recycle books they've 

finished and to encourage reading for pleasure. If children 

wish they can keep their chosen book forever or they may 

bring it along to exchange it on the following book swap 

day. We kindly request that donated books are in a 

reasonable/readable condition and are appropriate for 

children. They can be picture books or chapter books, 

fiction or non-fiction, books to read on their own or books to 

be read aloud by an adult. If you have any books you would 

like to donate, please bring them in.  

Certificates  

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Tichy Sanders, Hannah Comer, George 

Robins, Lily Gibson, Phoebe Dallyn, and all 

Class Lyn for being kind and patient with Mrs 

Austen who has a poorly voice. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Tristan Eve 

 

Notices 

On Wednesday children in year 1,2,3, 5 & 6 
had a talk from Devon Fire & Rescue. They 
were told what the fire service do apart from 
putting out fires. The importance of smoke 
alarms in the home, 999 being an emergency 
only number and what to do if clothing catches 
alight ‘stop, drop and roll.’ The children were 
given a work book to take home. 
 
Class Photos 
Next Thursday morning, 6th February, 
Tempest photographers will be in school    
taking class photos. 
 
Safer Internet Day will be celebrated    
globally on Tuesday 11th February. Please 
find attached the February Online Safety 
Newsletter which provides you with more   
information.  
 
Year 5 will need their Wild Tribe kit in 
school on Tuesday.  
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       Dates for your Diary 

 

5th February 2020   North Devon Ability  Games 

6th February 2020   Tempest to take Class Photos 

11th February 2020   National Safer Internet Day 

14th February 2020   Skern Lodge Parent’s meeting 3.30 to 4.30pm 

17th - 21st February 2020 Half Term 

27th February 2020   ‘Chance to Shine’ cricket coaching sessions commence 

9th to 13th March   Parent Conference week 

10th March 2020   NSPCC visit  for KS1 & 2, Yr. 5&6 Workshop 

16th March 2020   Nick Butter to visit 

18th to 20th March 2020  Year 3&4 Residential to Skern Lodge 

27th March 2020   Last day of term 

14th April 2020   Summer Term begins 

FRIDAY 8
th

 MAY 2020  Spring Bank Holiday 

11th to 15th May 2020  KS2 Sats week 

18th to 22nd May 2020  KS1 Sats week 

        25th to 29th May 2020 Half Term 

8th to 12th  June 2020  Year 1 Phonics Check 

8th to 26th June 2020  Year 4 Multiplication Check 

17th July 2020    Last Day of term 



BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
The children painted their paper plate fish in some wonderful colours this week. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and  
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along. For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
THIS Saturday 1st February - JOSH CURNOW (Britain’s Got Talent 2016 runner up) Playing Live from 9pm 
 
Sunday 2nd February - Six Nations Rugby - France v England Bar open 2.30pm 
Saturday 8th February - Six Nations Rugby - Scotland v England Bar open 4.30pm 
Sunday 23rd February - Six Nations Rugby - England v Ireland Bar open 2.30pm 
Saturday 7th March - Six Nations Rugby - England v Wales Bar open 4.30pm 
Saturday 14th March - Six Nations Rugby - Italy v England Bar open 4.30pm 
 
Saturday 21st March - Bratton 6 Hour Time Challenge 10am-4pm raising funds for London Marathon: The 
Children's Society £12 per adult £7 per under 16 Solo or team entries accepted. How many miles can you 
run in 6 hours? 0.5mile or 1.5mile laps to choose from.  Pre-Register via EVENTBRITE or register on the 
day. Shower and changing facilities available, BAR & FOOD will be served in the Sports Club from midday. 
 
Saturday 28th March - The Garden Club Playing Live from 9pm 
Saturday 2nd May - Soulcraft "with special guest Jon Gilles on Sax" playing live from 9pm 
Saturday 13th June - KARAOKE Night with Devon Pro DJ 8pm-late 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday,  
Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are 
on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per 
junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the 
club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  
Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY KLUB - open again 7th February 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are based 
at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  further dates are:  7th Feb, 28th Feb, 13th March & 27th 
March. 
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP -  we return in February 2020! meet regularly during term time on a 
Thursday evening 7.30pm-9pm. Subjects are variable, please contact Louise 
on 07758077089 email: brattonflemingartgroup@gmail.com for up to date information.  £7 a session with 
no obligation to attend weekly.  You can find us at the end of the Sports Club car park in the Kabin. 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 
Congratulations to Sarah Brown who is the very, very, lucky winner of this week’s multiple rollover of Club 
59! 
 
This weekend is the start of the new 20 week stint, so please let Jenny Baker know ASAP if you’d like a 
number to play, or alternatively please hand in your money to the office in a named envelope. The cost of 
£1 per number per week is split between the prize fund and the PTA, raising invaluable funds for the 
school. This fundraiser can potentially raise £1500 per year (if 59 numbers are sold each week). Last year 
funds went (amongst other things) towards new IT equipment and reading books which needed updating. 
Please if you can spare £20 for the next 20 weeks the children would be very grateful!  
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